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Principal's Message 

Term 1 Week 8 

This week sees Gerringong Public School celebrating Harmony Week. On Wednesday, students can wear 

orange mufti clothes or clothing of cultural significance to school. All students will be participating in 

activities that celebrate the diversity of culture in Australia. Harmony Week is a time to celebrate 

Australian multiculturalism. Harmony Week is about inclusiveness, respect and belonging for all 



Australians, regardless of cultural or linguistic background, united by a set of core Australian values. Ask 
your child about the activities they have participated in to support this day.  

Congratulations to our Regional Swimmers and Cricket players. Well done on your achievements and for 

representing Gerringong Public School. Thank you to Mrs Chapman and Mrs Dougall for ensuring these 
events could take place. 

Birthday Cakes 

As we are still following Covid-19 health guidelines, unfortunately we are unable to have food for 

sharing come into the school to celebrate birthdays. The school canteen is able to operate unde r their 

Covid-19 hygiene and safety practices and have birthday celebration options on the canteen menu. 

Parents can choose from cupcakes or ice blocks that can be delivered to classrooms. These can be 

ordered on Flexischools. Please note the cupcakes need 3 days notice. Thank you for your support in this 
situation. We will notify parents via the newsletter as soon as these guidelines change. 

Covid-19 Testing 

As above, we still must follow all guidelines set by the Department of Education and NSW Health. Th is 

means that if your child attends school with cold or flu symptoms, we must send the child to sick bay, 

contact parents for pick up and request a Covid-19 test. Children cannot return to school unless the 

office has sighted a negative Covid-19 test. Please email a screenshot of the negative test which includes 
all of the student’s details to the school email. 

gerringong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Cross Country 

Our Cross Country Carnival will be held on Monday, 22nd March. Our K-2 students (Year 2 students that 

do not turn 8 this year) will participate in a modified cross country carnival on school grounds and our 

Year 2-6 students will walk to the soccer fields to participate. All parents are welcome at both events. 

Please remember to comply to any Covid Safety requests including staying at home if you are unwell 

and keeping physically distant from other adults. Thank you to all of the parents that have volunteered 
to assist on the day. We are looking forward to running a whole school event with parents included. 

End of Term Reminders 

Term 1 finishes for everyone on Thursday, April 1 and Term 2 begins for everyone on Monday, April 19. 

The Staff Development Day has been moved to the end of Term 2. Term 2 will finish for students on 
Thursday, June 24. Please make sure you note these on your calendar.  

Have a wonderful Week 8! 

Lisa Morris 

Relieving Principal 



LIBRARY NEWS 

Premiers Reading Challenge 

The 2021 Premier’s Reading Challenge is in full swing. It has been wonderful to see so many students 
taking charge of their challenge and logging their books. 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) is a state-wide program that aims to encourage a love of reading 

for leisure and pleasure in students, and to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a 
competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read more and to read more widely.  

This year, there is a slight change to the organisation of the PRC at Gerringong Public School. Our K -2 

classes will complete their PRC during their library lessons and their reading records will be updated at 

school by the Teacher Librarian. Our K-2 students will still be encouraged to borrow books from the K-2 

PRC list and share these stories with their families to continue to foster a love of reading through quality 
literature. 

Our 3-6 classes are required to read 20 books independently from the 3-4 and 5-6 PRC lists.  Over the 

next few weeks, our primary students will be given explicit instruction showing them how to log their 

books electronically. They will also receive a paper copy of the reading log to track their reading for the 
challenge. 

The challenge is open to students until Friday 20th August 2021, so we have plenty of time to read and 
record some great books. 

Book Club 

Our first book club magazine for the year has arrived. Orders for this catalogue are due by the 18th 

March. This year we will not be accepting cash payments for book club purchases, instead we will be 

using the LOOP payment system. Please see the attached information for more details or call into the 

library and see me. Our school receives a percentage of the profits from all purchases made but please 

note there is no obligation to purchase from book club. 



 

Happy Reading, 

Mrs Kate Cummins 

Positive Partnerships 

Parent and teacher partnerships are strongly valued to best support your child’s learning and wellbeing 
and we appreciate your opinions as we plan for the year ahead. 

During our Parent/Teacher information sessions we shared a QR code linking to a brief survey (two 

questions).  Thank you to those families that have already completed the survey. If you missed the link, 
we have included the QR code below. We would love to hear from you! 



 

CANTEEN NEWS 

 



OFFICE NEWS 

Please note that unfortunately the office can no longer accept EFTPOS payments over 

the phone. Online payments can be made via POP (Parent Online Payment) system on 

our website or cash can be placed in the locked box in the front office or EFTPOS at the 

front office. 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

Stage 3 Canberra Excursion- 2021 

A 2-night/ 3-day excursion to Canberra is being planned for Stage 3 students in Term 2 to support their 

learning in History. The excursion will run from Monday 19th April 2021 until Wednesday the 21st of 
April with students and staff staying at the Canberra Park Resort  for 2 nights. 



 

The itinerary will include visits to the Museum of Australian Democracy, National Electoral Education 

Centre, CSIRO Discovery Centre, The Mint, Canberra Zoo and National Museum of Australia among other 

sites. 

The cost of the excursion is $310. 

Note and payment schedule 
Commitment to Attend/ Instalment 1- $100 (due Feb 19) 

Instalment 2- $100 + medical info + dietary info (due March 12) 

Instalment 3- $110 (Due April 1) 

Kind regards, Stage 3 teachers 

CONGRATULATIONS WAVE WINNERS! 

 



 

Cricket Congratulations! 

 

Last Thursday the boys cricket team played Minnamurra and came away with a great win. They will play 

Shellharbour Public School in the next round shortly. Thanks to Peak After School Care for transporting 

the boys to and from the game. 

Thanks, 

Jenny Dougall 



Community News 

 

Disclaimer: Gerringong Public School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Gerringong 

Public School does not endorse or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the 

advertised events or services. Please note: The community deadline is 12 noon on Friday. Items 
received after this time will not be published until the following week.  

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 



Contact Us 

 

 

Gerringong Public School 

Address: 12 Archibald Rd Gerringong NSW 2534 Phone: 0242 341 376  

email: Gerringong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au1 

Visit us at our website:  https://gerringong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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